Prince George’s County Vehicle Use
Review Board

June 16, 2017

The Honorable Derrick L. Davis, Chair
Prince George’s County Council
County Administration Building

14741 Governor Oden Bowie Drive
Upper Marlboro, Maryland 20772

Dear Chairman Davis:

As chair and on behalf of the Prince George’s County Vehicle Use Review Board, I am requesting an
extension for the submission of the Board’s Final Report and Recommendations from June 30, 2017 to
September 1, 2017. In order to provide a more thorough review of County vehicle use and to further

research and investigate the issues, the Board is requesting a two-month extension.

We would appreciate the County Council’s consideration of this extension.

Sincerely,

Dr. Jacqueline L. Brown, Chair
Prince George’s County Vehicle Use Review Board

cc: Redis Floyd, Clerk of the Council

County Administration Building — Upper Marlboro, Maryland 20772




